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HB 3067 Relating to family supports 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
House Bill 3067 appropriates $200,000 General Fund to the Department of Administrative 
Services for the 2017-19 biennium to distribute to Marion and Polk Counties to implement 
CourtCare pilot programs. The programs are designed to provide child care and serves as a 
clearinghouse for information and resource referrals for individuals and families with court-
related business in or near a county courthouse. The measure requires the counties to 
report back on progress of the pilot programs by September 15, 2019. 
 
The measure previously had a public hearing in the Public Safety Subcommittee on June 
5th. According to public testimony provided at the hearing, the intent is to split the funds 
evenly between Marion and Polk counties. 
 
There are no recommended changes to the measure. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 3067 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 3067 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 

 
Carriers 
Full Committee: ______________________________________ 
House Floor: ______________________________________ 
Senate Floor: ______________________________________ 


